Lucie M. Walker Memorial Fund Established To Benefit Local Non-Profit Agencies

The family and friends of Lucie M. Walker are pleased to announce the establishment of the Lucie M. Walker Memorial Fund to perpetuate the memory of Lucie's selfless and endearing personality. Lucie Walker passed away in July 2010 and her unending generosity, courage and faith were an inspiration to all who were fortunate enough to have known her.

The Lucie M. Walker Memorial Fund will provide a permanent source of funds to support a variety of charitable projects and organizations in and around Ulster County. The fund will be used to address the current and emergent needs of numerous local charitable organizations that enhance the quality of life for residents in our commu-

nity. All grants will be awarded annually on Lucie's birthday.

In order to minimize the overhead costs associated with administering gifts and grants, the fund has been established through the Community Foundation of Ulster County, an affiliate of the Community Foundations of the Hudson Valley. Initial advisors to the fund will be Lucie's husband, Charles "Bud" Walker; Frank J. Campagna, president of Tri-State Associated Services, Inc.; and Glenn B. Sutherland, president and CEO of Catskill Hudson Bank.

For more information about the Lucie M. Walker Memorial Fund, please contact Bud Walker at (845)339-9485, or by email at: Lucie Walker Memorial-



Lucie M. Walker

Fund@gmail.com. To make a contribution to the fund, please contact the Community Foundation of Ulster County at (845) 338-2535; or by email at: info@cfhvny.org. All donations to the fund are fully tax-deductible charitable contributions to the full extent allowed by law.